
TOM WOLFF 539 COEUR DE ROYALE DRIVE ST. LOUIS MISSOURI 63141

10 September 1977

Dear Laura Gilpini
Just to thank you for the time you gave us Sunday 
the 28th August. We had a safe journey back to 
St. Louis and our photographs all rode comfortably.
Is it at all possible you can tell me when you will 
be able to shipi

1. Church at Picrius
2. Summer Shelter in the Cove

We trust this finds you well and enjoying the 
early fall season in Santa Fe.


